No. 22/10/2010-1GS-llI

From
The Chief Secretary to Government Haryana.

To

1. All the Additional Chief Secretaries/ Principal Secretaries to Government
Haryana.

The Commissioners, Ambala, Hisar, Rohtak & Gurgaon Division.

All Heads of Departments in the State.

The Registrar of Punjab & Haryana High Court, Chandigarh.

All the CAs/ MDs of all Boards/ Corporations/ Public Sector Undertakings.

All the Deputy Commissioners & Sub Divisional Officers (Civil).

The Registrars of all the Universities in the State of Haryana.

NoOorwN

Dated Chandigarh, the 23.05.2014

Subject: Reservation of posts for Ex-servicemen in direct recruitment to the
Class Il and IV posts.

Sir,

| am directed to invite your attention towards Government letter
No. 22/10/2010-3GS-llI dated 2.07.2010 which inter alia provides that in case no candidate is
found suitable for appointment in Group ‘C’ & ‘D’ category, even on re-advertisement, the
; vacancies reserved for ESM of a particular category will be filled up from amongst the same
i category candidates.

The matter has been reconsidered by the Government and it has been decided
to delete the word “even on re-advertisement © from the third paragraph of the letter dated
02.07.2010. Rest of the contents shall remain unchanged

These instructions may please be brought to the notice of all concerned for
strict compliance.
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Superintendent General Service e .
fon Secretary to Govt., Harya a//zo/}’

Endst. No. 22/10/2010-1GS-lII Dated, Chandigarh, the 23.05.2014
A copy is forwarded to the following for information and necessary action:-
The Secretary, Haryana Public Service Commission, Panchkula.

The Secretary, Haryana Staff Selection Commission, Panchkula.

The Secretary, Haryana State Teacher Selection Board, Panchkula.

The Secretary, Police Recruitment Board, Panchkula.
Principal, HIPA, Sector — 16, Panchkula.
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Internal distribution

State Informatics Officer, National Informatics Centre for hosting on the State’s website.



